
 

The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our 
direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance 
the limited protection of this policy.  
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

History & Politics’ Trip to Liverpool Empire Theatre - Hamilton 
Thursday 22 May 2025 

I am delighted to be able to offer your child/ward the opportunity to see a performance of ‘Hamilton’ 
at Liverpool Empire Theatre on the evening of Thursday 22 May.  

This is an excellent opportunity to see a live production of a well-known theatre production that links 
with curriculum across both History and Politics’ A-level, and Power & the People content at GCSE. 
The play has received excellent reviews and we have managed to secure good seats in the stalls at a 
discounted rate. We will leave school at 6pm by coach to arrive in plenty of time for the start of the 
performance at 7.30pm. Students will be required to bring snacks or money to purchase items at the 
Theatre should they wish to do so. The coach will return to school by 11.00pm and we politely request 
that all parents/carers arrive in a timely manner to collect their child/ward.  

The cost of the trip is £29. Please note that places are limited and will be offered on a first-come-first-
served basis. If you would like your child/ward to participate, please pay online via scopay by Friday 
17 January. If this is likely to cause any financial difficulties, please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, 
in confidence by email to office@wkgs.net. Your online payment serves as both consent and 
confirmation of updated emergency contact details. Contact details can be checked/updated via your 
Arbor app. Please ensure you provide any appropriate addition information directly to me.   

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me via vgaskin@wkgs.net. 

Kind regards 

Vicky Gaskin 

Miss V Gaskin 
Head of History & Politics 
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